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Important News 
Please keep your child(ren) home if 

they have any symptoms which 

include, fever, cough, diarrhea, 

vomiting,  shortness of breath, sore 

throat, muscle pain, green mucous, 

loss of taste or smell and if you have 

left the USA or have travelled to a 

HOT ZONE you can NOT enter the 

school.

Reminder!
Hello all and happy October , we have officially welcomed Fall 

and  the children continue to practice social distancing while 

wearing face coverings and washing their hands more than ever 

before.  We are doing more one on one play while still 

incorporating learning lessons throughout the day. 

Tip #1: Point out the changes going on around us!

Tip #2: Dress children with attire that fits the weather. Also, 

check your child's bin you may have to swap out some clothing 

items, our weather is changing faster than what we think!

We want to say THANK YOU to all of our staff for working so 

hard keeping TTDC a safe and clean environment. 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 
payments on 1st & 15th of every month

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for info for 

all  PARTIES

Fire Prevention Week, October 4-10, 2020.

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To

Teaching Strategies

Please be sure to accept our teaching 

strategies friend request to view your 

child’s progress and lesson plans 
created by our teachers.

TTDC will be closed on 
Monday October 12th in 

observance of Columbus Day! 

Teachers are still providing Learning 

Packets for students who need them. 

Please contact your child's teacher so that 

they can provide you with the appropriate 

packet!



Dear parents, we have enjoyed summer at our best! We have enjoyed 

learning about each other, each other’s interests, Family and washing 
hands.

Fall is here! The month of October will be filled with lots of fall 

activities; coloring, collecting & painting the fall leaves. Learning 

about pumpkins, bats and spiders will be spooky and fun. We will be 

having a spooky spirit week October 26- October 30th, Friday. We will 

focus on letters, numbers and shapes as we always do. Learning to 

recognize and writing own name is important in pre-K, so please help 

your child practice writing own name at home. The weather is 

changing, and we go outside in the morning to improve our gross 

motor skills, so please have your child bring a light jacket to school. 

Thank you so much! Happy October ☺



Hello Parents!

During this month, students will begin to experience changes in our environment. 

Students will start the fall/tree unit. Throughout the month, students will be 

introduced to the life of the tree, why the tree changes colors etc. Students will 

also experience many science activities involving pumpkins. Students will use 

their 5 senses throughout this learning unit. Please make sure to bring your child 

dressed appropriately for weather. 

Please be on the lookout for our Fall party information flyer for our spirit week 

that will take part on Friday October 30, 2020. 

Do not forget to social distance and wear your mask everyday. WASH 

WASH WASH THOSE HANDS!!!



We sure had fun in the month of September with our All About  Me unit. We 

learned so much about each other! Our likes and dislikes, our favorite colors, favorite 

food, and a bit about our families. We ended our unit with learning about our 5 senses. 

Make sure you ask your children all about it!  

During the month of October, we will start our unit about Trees! What do we know 

about Trees?  How do they grow? What is happening to our leaves? We will also learn 

about different types of trees, parts of a tree, and all the delicious foods we can get from 

trees.  During this unit we will be having nature scavenger hunts and will be observing the 

trees and recording them in our journals. We will be observing our nearby trees from our 

playground. Keep in mind that our weather is changing so make sure that children come in 

with a warm sweater and proper shoes.  Towards the end of the month we will transition 

to an apple and pumpkin theme. Fall season here we come!!   

* We will have a fun family project at the end of the month (hint. Decorating 

pumpkins) I will send information about it later.
Ps. Look Out for Spooky Week Flyers towards the end of the Month
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Hello Parents and Hello OCTOBER!

The Bumble Bee Classroom is every excited to welcome the new month. As we continue to 

experience the change of season, Ms. Vanessa and I have decided to extend the fall unit. A lot of 

science will be introduced to the children by focusing more on the trees, pumpkins, cornfields, 

and the weather! Please remember to bring your children with appropriate attire for the 

playground as the days are starting to get cooler. 

NOTICE: At the end of this month, week of October 26-October 30, Toddler Town will be 

celebrating SPIRIT WEEK. Teachers will be handing out flyers with more information as the date 

approaches.

Stay safe! Please continue to wear face masks, wash hands and practice social distancing! 😊

-Ms. Jasmin and Ms. Vanessa.
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